
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
CITY OF COLUMBUS, MONTANA 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – CHIP SEALING PROJECT 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Columbus is soliciting sealed proposals from 

qualified contractors for the application of approximately 42,865 square yards of 3/8” chip 
seal surfacing on various streets within the City of Columbus, Montana. 

All work shall comply with the most current Montana Department of Transportation 
Standard Specifications. Work must be completed between July 7, 2025, and October 1, 
2025, weather permitting. The City reserves the right to select the most qualified firm 

whose proposal is deemed most advantageous, and to reject any or all proposals. 
Questions and requests for clarification must be submitted in writing via email, referencing 

“Chip Seal Project,” to: 
Peyton Brookshire, Public Works Director 

Email: director@townofcolumbus.com 
Proposal documents may be obtained by contacting the Public Works Department at (406) 

322-4424 or by email at director@townofcolumbus.com. 
Sealed proposals must be clearly marked “Columbus Chip Seal Project” be received by 

2:00 PM on June 5, 2025. 
Submit proposals to: 

City of Columbus 
Attn: Peyton Brookshire, Public Works Director 

P.O. Box 549 
Columbus, MT 59019 

A complete copy of the RFP is available at Columbus City Hall, 408 E 1st Avenue, 
Columbus, MT, or online at: 
www.townofcolumbus.com 

This solicitation is conducted in accordance with Montana State procurement laws. The 
City reserves the right to negotiate contract terms, reject any or all proposals, and issue 

formal addenda to all known proposers. 
Dated this 8th day of May 2025. 

City of Columbus 
By: Peyton Brookshire, Public Works Director 

 
 
 

Due on May 5th 
To run in paper May 8th and May 22nd. 

http://www.townofcolumbus.com/departments/roads-and-public-works/

